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Stay Healthy...Stay Happy

Date : May 25, 2018

Pujya Swami Adhyatmanandaji Maharaj,

&

Dear Minalben,

Hari Om! & Pranams

Ref: Invitation to H.H. Sri Swami Adhyatmanandaji Maharaj

We humbly invite Pujya Swamiji Maharaj to grace and bless our Yoga Center at Lorton, VA. We
are planning to organize Yoga & Spiritual Retreat at our Happiness Yoga Center for the benefits
of our Yoga community at Lorton, VA during September 3™ or 4" week, if gets coordinated. We
request Pujya Swamiji's stay with us for about a week, if time permits at your end but, we will
accommodate whatever time fits in Sri Swamiji's Tour itinerary with His programs at other
centers.

Kindly let us know the dates at the earliest, so we can start working on the retreat schedule and
can do publicity properly. Also, please let us know about Swamiji's tickets, traveling, other
expenses or any other procedures to be followed.

Looking forward to your kind response.

Thank you,

C. < Sheh,
Sunita Shah,
Co-Founder
Happiness Yoga Center
+1 (202)422-7762
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